Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Ellen Pyatt [EPyatt@taberconsultants.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 10:33 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: City of Paris -- deep borings on Adeline
Barb,

As we discussed, the borings on Adeline are outside the source area of the Stoddard plume. The intent is to quantify the
extent of the Stoddard plume to the west, not collect 0-10 feet samples needed for the low threat closure evaluation.
We will collect 0-10 feet samples in the courtyard and driveway for the low threat closure evaluation. We will collect
“hold” samples on Adeline to quantify for naphthalene in case it is required to characterize naphthalene extent. Within
the driveway we do not anticipate encountering groundwater less than 10 feet, however we will collect samples if we
do.

Thanks,

Ellen.

Ellen Pyatt, MSc.

Project Geologist
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